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Future Meetings: 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Late August 
 
CLUB MEETING 
September 2007 
 
Board Members 
President: Dan Burback 
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Secretary: Mike Brown 
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Mark Gall   
Chris Bumpke  
Trail Master:  Randy Kison 
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Ozaukee:  262-284-8259 
Washington:  262-334-6061 
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40 Years of Snowmobiling 
 And We’re Still on the Trail… 

1966 – 2006 
 

It’s Summertime…. 
And our annual fund raiser will be here in approximately three weeks.  As many 
of you know, this is our one and only major fund raiser that provides the funds for 
our next season.  To make our fund raiser a success, we need you, our club 
members, to volunteer to help make our fund raiser a success. 
  Our calling committee has called our club members as well as the Snow Drifters 
and the Snow Seekers in order to fill out our work schedule.  Unfortunately, we 
have many spots where we need extra help and have marked them accordingly.  
We have put the schedule on the backside of this newsletter; please look it over 
and if you are available to help where we need help, please give Chris Habich a 
call at 262-387-1161 or on her cell at 262-352-6992.  Also, if you cannot work 
when you are scheduled to work, please give Chris a call as well.   
  As in the past, we are still on the north end and have vehicles from 5 Corners 
Dodge, 5 Corners GMC Pontiac and Cedar Creek MotorSports.  And as you have 
read over the last couple of newsletters, we have music on all five days of the fair 
this summer.  Cinto the DJ will be handling the music on Wednesday, Thursday, 
and Friday nights plus Sunday afternoon.  On Saturday night, we are having a 
local band Kickback playing from 7:00pm to close.  We have received the flyers 
from Miller promoting our 40th year at the fair and they are sharp!  Take a look 
around town, you can’t miss them (here is a hint – there are two snowmobiles on 
the top). 
  Bartenders – please remember “You Must Card” anyone that doesn’t look at 
least 30 years old.  Individuals must be 21 on or before this day, 1986, to buy beer, 
Mike’s Hard Lemonade, Wine Coolers, and Sharps.  No I.D., no alcohol; also, we 
only accept Wisconsin I.Ds. 
  Thank you to all the volunteers working extra hours for our one and only fund 
raiser.  Without the volunteer efforts throughout the year, our club would not 
survive as ours has.  Thanks for your support!!! 
 
LANDOWNERS:  
 Your landowner coupon is included with this newsletter.  Please enjoy this 
at our food and beverage tent at this summer’s Ozaukee County Fair 
(August 1 thru August 5).  It’s a small token of our appreciation for 
allowing us to cross your land with our trail.  Without landowners like you, 
our trail system would not exist.  Thanks for your support!!! 
 
 

mailto:rockonsister@hnet.net
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ELECTIONS 
Our Board of Directors held elections for two of our four 
officers.  The two positions up for election or re-election 
were President (currently Dan Burback) and Secretary 
(currently Mike Brown).  When nominations opened up 
for both positions, you could hear the faint howling of the 
train headed for the station.  Both Dan and Mike were 
nominated and right after nominations were closed, both 
won their positions by a landslide.  Congratulations to 
Mike and Dan on their new two-year terms.  Their terms 
start September 1 and run thru August 31, 2009. 
   
COUNTY FAIR SCHEDULE 
Is attached as page three.  Please note the open spots 
labeled by “HELP”.  Also, we need help with set-up as 
well as tear down.  Tear down does occur at the end of 
the fair when we’re all tired and look forward to 
wrapping up the fair for another year.  But before we can 
do this, we need to tear down our bar and cook shack and 
pack it onto our trailers Sunday night.  Having at least 10 
volunteers to do this would greatly speed up this process.  
Please come out and give us a hand with our one and only 
major fund raiser.  
 
GROOMER WORK 
Our Tucker has been put inside at Ma Kison’s farm.  
Randy and Dave are working on getting a schedule plus 
work list together so we know what needs to be done and 
we’ll get it done.  We will be looking to get a crew 
together to take care of this.  If you are willing to help out 
with this project, please give Randy Kison a call at 262-
677-2996. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR SALE 
2003 Artic Cat F7 EFI, 2100 miles, excellent 
condition, asking $4000.   
Call Mark @ 262-268-0426 
 
2005 Polaris 550 Super Sport w/reverse, 400 miles, 
fan cooled, cover & oil & windshield bag included, 
asking $4500.  Call Jeff @ 262-623-0150 
 
2000 Polaris Touring Classic 550, 2-up seat, 1800 
miles, Burgundy/Blue, very clean. 
Call Keith Scheer @ 262-364-8092 
 
1999 Yamaha Phazer 500, 2100 miles, 2-Place 
Trailer w/salt shield, make offer.  Call Marsha at 
262-375-2179 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HEY – WHERE ARE YOU GOING?!?!?!?? 
Don’t stop reading now; please go on to the next 
page to check out our 2007 OZAUKEE COUNTY 
FAIR SCHEDULE.  SEE YOU AT THE FAIR!!! 
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